
Charles Mcateer/Admin 

05/16/2007 06:57 AM

To

cc

bcc F.Jason Torre/Lib

Subject  HAPPY PAYDAY , UUP Info/News 5/16/07

UUP West Campus Chapter website    http://uuphost.org/sbwest       
UUP Statewide website    http://www.uupinfo.org   Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area .

UUP CALENDAR FOR May/June 2007

May 16th  Chapter Executive Bd. mtg. @ Noon in Old Chem. WSCC 1st Fl, All are Invited.

June 13th Chapter Executive Bd. mtg @ Noon in Old Chem WSCC 1st Fl, All are Invited, Please *RSVP* to UUP

UUP and New York State Proposals for Our next Contract
UUP statewide website has listed the various contract articles and a brief description about potential changes 
requested by both your Union UUP and the State of New York GOER (governor's office of employee relations).  The 
hotlink is as follows:   http://www.uupinfo.org/contract/proposals.html   John Schmidt our UUP Chapter President 
serves on the Negotiating team and is meeting with the State's team to discuss the proposals. 

Check if you are a UUP member vs Fee -payer status
With the contract team in full swing now, when a tentative contract settlement is reached the team will send the 
proposal for a vote to Only Signed -Up UUP members. If you are not sure if you are a member check your paystub or 
call our chapter office  @ 2-6570 to make sure your voice will count on this critical issue of contract ratification.

Sign up for NYSUT Member Assistance Program  & enter drawing for a free digital camera

MAP - Member Assistance Program  In efforts to expand communications with members, NYSUT Member Benefits
 Trust is introducing MAP, the Member Assistance Program. Just as maps provide direction, MAP team members
 will assist Member Benefits and vice versa. Through this e-mail-based program: 
•� You’ll be among the first to hear about new, endorsed programs and program updates.
•� You’ll receive special offers.
•� You’ll help us test out potential new programs and give us your feedback.
•� We’ll ask for your opinions on new programs under consideration.
Your opinions matter! You can help us shape future programs and services exclusively available to you and your 
colleagues. Help make a difference!
We will not share your e-mail address with outside interests other than endorsed Member Benefits program
providers, and only under controlled circumstances. We will oversee the frequency of e-mail communications – 
You have our word we will not bombard you with e-mails!
And if you join MAP by July 2, you will be entered into a drawing to win one of two Kodak Easy-Share digital
 cameras.  Use this link to take you to the MAP sign-up page. 
http://survey.nysut.org/surveys/mb2007march.htm

*RSVP*  Please reply no later than Three Days prior to Event  so UUP can have a Head Count , Thanks 
Charles McAteer, UUP Delegate, UUP office # is 632-6570 @ 104 Old Chemistry Bldg. zip 3475


